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WELCOME BACKCONTENTS
Welcome back to the Phi Kappa Psi Penn Beta
Newsletter! We're excited to be doing this again so
we can share all of our accomplishments this past
semester. 

This was one of our best semesters for philanthropy
yet! Including raising close to $1200 for Hunter's
Pledge, as well as nearly 150+ service hours
combined.

We welcomed six new men into our brotherhood
this spring, and are excited to see what they can do
for our chapter.

Our new executive team is going full-steam ahead
with new recruitment techniques, strengthening
alumni relations, and overall improving brotherhood
experience.

We said farewell to six amazing Brothers this spring
at graduation. See our graduating seniors on page 5.

Finally, see what upcoming alumni events are
happening, we'd love to see you there!
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Philanthropy
Service

Our chapter served over 150+ cumulative
hours of service this semester. We
participated in every Service Saturday
offered at Allegheny, as well as other
opportunities such as the Walk for
Domestic Violence Awareness

Fundraisers
We also raised money for organizations
like the Susan G. Comen Foundation for
Breast Cancer, and our semesterly
fundraiser for Hunter's Pledge where we
raised almost $1200. You can read more
about Hunters Fund below.

Hunter's Pledge
The Hunter Brooks Watson Memorial Fund, also known as Hunter's Fund, was

founded in honor of Hunter, a Brother of Phi Kappa Psi whose life was tragically cut
short in a car accident.

Hunter's Fund works to raise awareness about distracted driving and promote the
safety of young drivers on the road. 
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Initiation

Welcome Spring Class of 2023!
Brothers Griffin Cates, Ryan Sheehan, Alex Matlak, Nate Medrano, Max Garvin, and Davis Jajkowski

The Penn Beta chapter has welcomed six new men
into the Phi Kappa Psi Brotherhood this spring. We

have high standards when it comes to who we let into
this Fraternity, and these young men have exceeded
our expectations. Each new Brother offers something
unique to the chapter, and we are excited to see what
each one will do for the growth and development of

Penn Beta. 

2



Our 2022-2023 Officers

Pictured Left to Right

Akari Brown
Alex Hau
Brady Mosberger
Jake McGee
Holden Ford
Nathan Jaychosky
Cameron Paines
Ethan Junkin
Noel Ouellette
Charlie Schmitt

Sgt. at Arms
Treasurer

Corresponding Secretary
President
Chaplain

Recording Secretary
Messenger

Vice President
Historian

Sgt. at Arms
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Graduation
Farewell to our Seniors!
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Holden Ford Eric Mirkovich

Jacob Braverman Nick Murawski

Jake Schwarzbach

Cam Paines

Holden graduated with a
degree in Geology and is
now working as a geologist
at Woodard & Curran.

Jake graduated with a
degree in History and is

now working in Pittsburgh.

Eric graduated with a
degree in Geology.

Jacob graduated with a
degree in Environmental
Science and is now
working in Environmental
Drilling.

Cam (right) graduated with
a degree in Art and is now

working in Pittsburgh.

Nick graduated with a
degree in Economics and is

now preparing to work as
an Asset Manager at PNC

Bank.  



Alumni Events

Alumni Dinner

September 30th @ 5:30pm

Take a trip down memory lane and join the Brothers of
Phi Kappa Psi Penn Beta for an alumni dinner at our

chapter house. Take this as an opportunity to meet the
current generation of Phi Psi's, and swap your favorite

stories of your time at college. We hope to see you
soon, you can RSVP on our website!

phipsiallegheny.com
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